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The Monterey County Fire Training Officers 
Present: 

 

Wildland Fire School 2009 
 

June 5-7, 2009 
Fort Hunter Liggett Military Installation 

 
� 3-4 Day Incident Based Wildland Firefighting Training 
� Live Fire Exercises 
� Mobile Attack 
� Progressive Hose Lays 
� $90.00 per day for each person from agencies outside of Monterey 

County – Includes meals and camping at the Post Campgrounds. 
� Blacklining on Thursday June 4, 2009 with approval of Operations 

Section Chief 
� Task Book sign-offs with prior approval 
� Registrations due by April 30, 2009 

 
 
For more information on the 2009 Wildland Fire School and pictures of the 2007 and 
2008 school, check out our website at: www.mcftoa.org.   
 
 
For specific operational questions, contact the Incident Commander, Division Chief 
Dave Sargenti at: dsargenti@salinasruralfire.com or by calling 831-455-1828. 
 
 


